
 Package Inspection 

 

 
We reserve the right to inspect any package or 

container brought into our store.  Persons bringing 

packages from other stores are asked to have these 

stapled closed upon entry.  Backpacks, large bags, and 

similar containers may not be brought into the store.   

 

We have adopted these policies for the protection of 

everyone and to avoid embarrassing situations that 

may result when large containers are available. 

 

Customers are asked to bring all merchandise selected 

to the closest cash register. Under no circumstances 

may merchandise be removed from the store prior to 

being processed at a register.  The act of concealment 

is considered to be an act of theft. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Provided by Layne Consultants International and The International Foundation for Cultural Property Protection.  

Copyright 2009.  All rights reserved. 


